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Mrs. Gertrufie Bass Warner,
Director,

University of Oregon Museum of Art,
Eugene,

Oregon.

My dear Mrs. Warner:

I am in receipt of your letter of December 13th. with
reference to the fresco which we have discussed in our correspond-
ence. I shall be very pleased to set aside the fresco and hold
if for you,without obligation on your parp,until you come to San
Francisco.

For your information I may say that the rstail price of
the fresco of this size is $1250.00. I have made a price to
museums of $750.00, and you of course will be entitled to that
price in case you desire the fresco.

I shall observe your request not to mention the possibility
of your coming to San Francisco at this time.

With best wishes for the holidays, in which Mrs. Hart
joins me, I am

Ever sincerely yours,

HHH:B W‘X w'

P.8. You may be interested to know that since I wrote you
last the University of California has acquired another
of the frescoes for its museum.
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